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NZX Announcement 
 
18 June 2021 

Resignation of Plexure Group Limited CFO  

Plexure Group Limited (NZX: PX1) wishes to advise that Andrew Dalziel, the Company’s Chief 
Financial Officer has resigned.  Andrew has agreed to provide the Company with consulting 
services on an “as required” basis following his departure and pending the appointment of a 
replacement CFO. 
 
Andrew joined Plexure as CFO in September 2016 and during his nearly five-year tenure has 
managed the Company’s financial and commercial affairs as Plexure scaled up its operations 
internationally.  Commenting on his departure, Plexure’s Chairman Phil Norman, said “ As 
one of the Company’s longest serving executives, he was a widely respected member of the 
Company’s senior leadership team and he will be sorely missed by us all.  We wish Andrew 
well in his future endeavours and thank him for his valuable service during his time with 
Plexure." 
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For more information please contact: 

Andrew Dalziel, CFO Plexure 

Mobile: +64 27 6777 575    

Email: andrew.dalziel@plexure.com 
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